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The Corky McMillin Companies

City of Chula Vista July 18, 2017
Kelly Broughton

276 Fourth Avenue,

Chula Vista, CA 91910

RE: Baldwin Reimbursement Agreement

Dear Mr. Broughton,

I am writing about our prior request to form a reimbursement district (letter dated June 8, 2017). We
appreciate staffs help and understand at this point that staff is not supportive of our request. However, we
would like to formally request that you delay returning to council with your report on this issue until mid-
Aungust. In the intervening time, we would like to submit a letter to clarify our position and would like it
included in your staff report.

Sincerely

Mark D. McMillin
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